
 

 
 
UNIVERSITY OF HEALTH SCIENCES LAHORE  

 

CORRIGENDUM  
Medical & Dental College Admission Test  

(MDCAT)-2023 
 

This is with reference to the advertisement published by the University in The News, daily 
Jang and daily Express on 15th August 2023 (SPL # 1161). 
 
The Pakistan Medical & Dental Council (PM&DC) vide a Public Announcement dated 15th 
August 2023 has postponed the Medical & Dental College Admission Test (MDCAT)-2023. 
The test shall now be held on Sunday, 10th September 2023. 
 
Because of the postponement of the test, the University shall issue Admittance Cards to the 
registered candidates with effect from Friday, 25th August 2023. 
 
Rest of the conditions and procedures as laid down in the aforementioned advertisement shall 
remain the same.  
 

Prof. Dr. Ahsan Waheed Rathore 
Vice Chancellor 
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